
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 
BUREAU OF BIOLOGICAL SURVEY 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 
ADDRESS REPLY TO : 

CHIEF, BUREAU ag 8 ae SURVEY, | March 26, 1925. 

: CLA-aTStP. 

Mr. W. M. Rogen, 

Box 22, Ogden, Iowa. 

Dear Mr. Rosen: 

We thank you for your report on bird migration for 1924 for Ogden, and ‘points 

in North Dakota, and Minnesota. 
The Biological Survey would be glad to have the other records that you offer 

to send us, and we are forwarding ret: several blanks for this purpose. 

CQ lhure— 
In Charge, 
Biological Investigations. 

Very tvaly yours,


